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We are in the planning stages for bargaining right now. 
 
We have a 2017-2020 contract in place, but have reopeners that we will be bargaining 
this fall/winter. Article 3 Wages, Article 4.4 for Calendar and Article 5 Health Benefits 
are automatically opened for bargaining, along with one more article of our choosing. 
VUSD also may elect to open an additional article. 
 
VTA Site Reps will be getting bargaining survey instructions and materials on October 
23, 2018 so it is imperative that at least one site rep from your site attends the meeting. 
 
The electronic survey window is October 24 through October 31. 
 
The bargaining team will meet to discuss plans for bargaining and present ideas to VTA 
Executive Board in November.  
 
We expect to sunshine (open) articles at a board meeting some time in November. 
 
Your Bargaining Team Members are: 
 
Brenda Hensley (WCW) 
Todd Blanset (WCW) 
Kim Campbell (Sierra Vista) 
Jennifer Lindsey (Cooper) 
Jason Jones (Orchard/Browns Valley) 
 
VTA President Tracy Begley (Jepson) often joins us during bargaining sessions. 


